
 

NOTE:  Any changes to the minutes will be reflected in the next Select Board Meeting minutes.   

 

TOWN OF HEBRON 
SELECT BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 20, 2019 

 

PRESENT:  Patrick Moriarty, John Dunklee, Paul Hazelton, and Alison York, Administrative Assistant   

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Bryant Lehr (Vice-President Conneston Construction, Inc.), Dan Baggaley (Supervisor with 

Conneston Construction, Inc.), Joe Hogan (Clerk of the Works) 

 

12:00 P.M.  UPDATE ON ACADEMY BUILDING CONSTRUCTION:  Bryant Lehr reviewed with the Board the 

work to date on the project.  Mr. Lehr noted that some of the interior doors that were delivered were not the 

correct door and had been sent back; replacements will be in around April 18.  Mr. Lehr informed the Board 

that he received one copper roofing quote for $16,000.  The quote from Steven Fifield for the grant 

application was $10,000.  Mr. Lehr informed the Board that they could amend the original application and 

apply for the overage.  Mr. Lehr noted that they are waiting for the contractor to provide a quote to remove 

the glue from wood floors on the first level..  Consolidated Communications still needs to connect the phone 

lines.  The height of ADA compliant cabinets is 36”.  Antique White is available for the Corian counter tops.  

Mr. Lehr reviewed the key schedule with the group.  The LULA is scheduled for delivery in late April.  

There will be no meeting next week as Mr. Baggaley will be away on vacation.    

12:45 P.M. MEETING ADJOURNED:  Vice-Chair Dunklee moved to adjourn the meeting at 12:45 p.m., 
seconded by Selectman Hazelton.  The vote was unanimous.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 

Alison York 

Secretary Pro-tem  

 

AY/kc 

 

 

 

 


